
Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee 
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Parliamentary departments, Department of Parliamentary Services 
Topic: Parking complaints 

Question: 21 

Hansard Reference  p 55; 25 May 2015 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 10 July 2015 

CHAIR: The complaint about motorcycle parking was not by one of the Friends of Motorcycling, was it? 
Senator Leyonhjelm! 

Ms Noordeloos: I would have to take that on notice. I have no idea, I am sorry!

Answer 

There are no records to indicate that the persons who have provided feedback on motorcycle parking 
are members of or associated in any way with the Parliamentary Friends of Motorcycling group.  


